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Church Office 
267 Malvern St, Leith Valley 
Phone: 467-9208 
Website: www.leithvalley.org.nz 
 

Pastors 
Kristin Jack  022 075 3286 

Nancy Parker 021 457 360 
 

Studentsoul 

Tom Mepham  027 337 1703  
Lynne Taylor 027 304 6228 

Children and Youth 
Miranda Fairmaid  027 518 7360 Children 

Olivia Dawson 021 195 3023  Youth Pastor  

Office Staff 
Bronwyn Miller, Manager  accounts@leithvalley.org 

Hannah Thompson-Holloway, worship 027 9199310  

Fran Dawson   admin@leithvalley.org 
 

Parish Clerk 
Ged Forbes  021 852 291 

Church Bank Account Number 
030883 0620501-00 

Next week’s team 

 

Leith Valley Church welcomes and includes Children and Youth 

  Richard’s Trip to Pakistan 

Dear Friends, 

 

I leave for Pakistan on Thursday of this coming week. I am going at the 

invitation of Majid Abel the Moderator of the Presbyterian Church there. 

I am going with Dennis Flett, a former member of Leith Valley; and it 

looks as though we will be teaching and preaching a lot. I would ask for you prayers 

in the following areas: 

 

1. For safe travel both to and within Pakistan and home again. 

2. For guidance and strength to serve as God would have us serve while we are 

there.  

3. For our bodies and especially our stomachs as we eat food which is different - that 

we might remain healthy.  

4. For relationships that we form while there - that they would be God-honouring 

and a blessing to the kingdom of God.  

5. For funding for motorbikes for rural pastors. (See my facebook page on this at 

https://www.facebook.com/leithchurchdnnz/posts/296863997586479?__tn__=-R) 

6. For Pakistan itself that it would find God’s peace.  

 

Many thanks for all your help.  

Richard 

 

 

  

Welcome Team:   Kristin J 

Door Greeting:  Campbells 

Prayers for Others:  Alan P 

Bible Readings:  Sandi J 

Sound:  Fiona C 

Data Projection:    Ruth P 

Prayer Ministry  Patersons 

SERVICE LEADER: 
NANCY PARKER 
PREACHER: 
OLIVIA DAWSON 
WORSHIP: 
HANNAH T-H 

Communion  

    Today 

LEITH VALLEY  
PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH 
Sunday 28 October 2018 
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DUTY  
ELDER: 

 
KRISTIN 
JACK 

 

Today’s Team 
Set up Team:        Phil D’s team 

Offering Counter:    Trudie C 

Morning tea:  Lees 

 Keryn Harrex 

Playground   Johnston, Rickerby  

Supervision: families  

Lock-up: Fran D 

 
 
 
 

MARK 10: 
46-52 

 Welcome! It’s great to have you with us this morning. If you are  

visiting today please help yourself to a WELCOME PACK from the back 

table. We’d love you to leave us a contact form so we can get back 

in touch. Hand this to the duty elder. 

 

Mark 10:50-51 
Throwing his cloak aside, he jumped to his feet 

and came to Jesus. 

 ñWhat do you want me to do for you?ò  

Jesus asked him.    

TODAYôS  
READING 

Light Party Today 
at Forsyth Barr  

Stadium, 2-5pm 

https://www.facebook.com/leithchurchdnnz/posts/296863997586479?__tn__=-R


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 Leith Notices 

Regular events at Leith (267 Malvern St): 
Senior Youth Group: Tuesday evenings in term time 7-9pm 

Parents of Youth: Meet at Satterthwaites - 48 Patmos Ave, 2nd and 4th 

Tuesdays of the month.   

Men’s Breakfast: Wednesday mornings 6.30am-7.30am 

Foodshare: Wednesday mornings 10-11.30am 

Parents and Toddlers Group: Alternate Thursday mornings 11.30am  

at 98 Tanner Rd, Glenleith. Contact Charlotte Smith 027 315 3620 

Missions Prayer Meeting: 1st Sunday of the month at 5pm   

Breakfast Club: Monthly, Saturdays, 8.30-9.30 am– next mtg -10 Nov 

(Phone the Church Office for more information 467 9208) 

Nancyõs Last Official Day 
Today is Nancy’s last official day as one of the 

pastors here at Leith Valley. She has, with  

Kristin, helped to lead the congregation while 

Richard was on leave for National Church duties for the last 

two years. We have all very much enjoyed Nancy’s wonderful pastoral 

care, her inspiring sermons and service leading and her overall input into 

the life of Leith Valley Church. Nancy will however, continue to be a part 

of the congregation here, so it’s not goodbye.  

Mark November 25th in your diaries as the day that we will officially 

farewell both Kristin and Nancy. Kristin continues as pastor until  

November 15th. 

Men & Boys Camp: 2-4 Nov, 2018 
Near Alexandra –tenting /camping, meals provided. Cost $130 per adult 

$80 per child (5-16). Contact Kristin or go to www.bkr.camp  

Leith Valley Church Family 
Camp, 2019 

Tirohanga have a space on March 

22nd- 24th (2019) A number of  

people have indicated their willingness 

to be part of a team to organise this, If 

you would like to join them, please 

contact the office. 

Richardõs Visit  
to Pakistan:  

November 1-14 

 

See the back page for more 

details about his trip, including 

how to pray! 

 

 

 Presbyterian Missions  
From 15-18 November. Phil King (the 

head of Presbyterian Missions) will  

be in Dunedin with three visitors 

from the Presbyterian church of   

Myanmar, & they'll be speaking at 

Leith on the 18th. 

 Is there anyone that could help with 

accommodation for those four days?  

 Also anyone who would be  

willing to take them for some  

sight-seeing  around Dunedin on the 

Saturday (17th)? 

 If you can help, please contact Kristin 

or the office. 

 Opportunities 
 

Explore faith, yourself and the world  
Department of Theology and Religion 

Summer School & Semester 1&2 2019 details  

are out now - Campus and Distance Learning 

See notice board for more information  

or contact theology@otago.ac.nz   

 

Remembering Parihaka -Seeking Peace in a Troubled World 
Hikoi of Peace—Sunday 4 November.  

There are two options: 

1. Meet at the top carpark of the gardens at 12noon with a 

picnic, walking shoes and umbrella if wet. Hikoi begins at 

12.30pm. 

2. Meet at 11am at the Rongo Stone on Portsmouth Drive. 

(in association with Flagstaff Presbyterian Church) 

Light Party:  
Sunday 28th October  

2-5pm Dunedin Stadium. 

Fun for kids up to Year 8 

at school. Gold coin entry, then 

free. See flyer on notice board 

The Red Cross in 
Dunedin  

is looking for donations 

to equip homes for  

former refugees.  

 

They urgently need:  

È Single sheet sets as well as 

single duvets and covers. 

È Cutlery, mugs and double 

duvet inners. 

 

Any help with providing these 

items would be greatly  

appreciated! 

Please deliver these items to the 

Red Cross offices located at  

31 York Place, Dunedin.  

 

Greg Hughson and Amy Armstrong  

Dunedin Churches Welcome   

Refugees Committee 

http://www.bkr.camp

